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(Company Registration No. 199901514C) 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF DELISTING OF A SUBSIDIARY 
 
 

 
 

ASTI Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes 

to announce that Dragon Group International Limited (“DGI”), a 40.98% owned subsidiary of the 

Company, had on 23 August 2024, received a notification from the Singapore Exchange 

Regulation Pte. Ltd. informing that DGI shares will be delisted from the Offical List of the 

Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited with effect from 9.00 a.m. on 9 September 2024.  

 

Please refer to DGI’s announcement dated 19 August 2024 in response to queries from SGX 

RegCo and 27 August 2024 on the aforesaid matter. 
 

 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

Ng Yew Nam 

Executive Director & CEO 

ASTI Holdings Limited 
27 August 2024 


